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United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

NATIONAL FISH HATCHERY
3059-D NATIONAL FISH HATCHERY ROAD
HAGERMAN, IDAHO 83332-5851

March 31, 199%4

Mr. George Lemmon
Watexrmaster

2727 South 1050 East
Hagezman, Idaho 83332

Dear Mr, Lemmon:

Batween Marxrch 18 and March 31, I have made daily observations of
water, originating from the Len Lewis Spring, spilling at the Hagerman
Wildlife Management Area. Today, March 31, 1994 I measured the amount
of water -gpilling to be 2.9 cfs. 1In addition, I have cbserved other
instances of Brallsford Ditch water not being put to apparent
beneficial use.

1 am, therefore, calling for you to immediately turn back this 2.9 cfs
to the Hagerman Natlonal Fish Hatchery, so that it may be put to
beneficial use. Furthermore, I request that you immediately
investigate whether all other water is being put to beneficial use.

If your investigation reveals that any other amount of water is not
being put to beneficial use, I request that thisg water also beé turned
back to the RHatchery without delay.

Sincerely,
ety T [

Byran Kenwozrthy
Project Leader




